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Sonia G. Hernandez
11200 SW 8th Street, SASC 427, Miami, FL 33199
Re: Kelizmar Molina – Letter of Recommendation
										                         July 15, 2022
Dear Pre-Health Committee: 
I write this letter of recommendation in unwavering support of Kelizmar Molina’s pursuit of a medical degree. I had the privilege of having Kelizmar in my career exploration course last year and have kept communication with her for the last year. We have discussed her desire to pursue a medical career and I believe she has a realistic idea of the challenges of medical school and will be prepared to succeed. I am impressed by her early passion for medicine shown by her completion of two research positions and learning assistant position. 
Kelizmar was an enthusiastic learner in my course and stayed true to her interest in a medical career throughout the assignments and large-scale projects in the class. She brought her real-life experience as a research assistant to our discussions, and it was obvious that she had absorbed much of what she saw in her day-to-day research assistant position and looked forward to gaining knowledge and credentialing to one day become a licensed doctor. In her class projects she showed sound critical thinking and organizational skills, while proving a remarkably high degree of career management and confidence in her career path. Her dedication to her academic career is clear, and I enjoyed reviewing her work, which was always complete, polished, and prompt. 
Kelizmar would make an excellent medical student and future doctor, and I know she will be effective in the medical world and will strive to be a role model in her community. Please feel free to contact me at (305) 348-6753 or via email at sgonza@fiu.edu for further information.
Sincerely, 
Sonia G. Hernandez
Assistant Director, DASA Strategic Communications and Marketing
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